
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Agency has reviewed the Economic Impact Analysis prepared by the Department of 
Planning and Budget regarding the regulations concerning Methods and Standards for 
Establishing Payment Rates-Other Types of Care Supplemental Payments for Type I 
Physicians.  The Agency raises no issues with this analysis.  
 


